

March, 2020

Dear Parents,

Divine Savior Catholic School is pleased to announce the 19<sup>th</sup> year of the DSCS Summer Care Program. All students enrolled in DSCS for the 2020-2021 school year are eligible to attend. Our intention is to provide quality care for our students with working parents.

Our Summer Care Program opens at 6:30 a.m. and closes at 6:00 p.m. Monday through Friday **except Friday, July 3<sup>rd</sup>** for the Independence Day holiday. The first day of Summer Care will be **Monday, June 8<sup>th</sup>**, and the last day of Summer Care will be **Friday, August 21<sup>st</sup>**.

Charges for this summer will be \$4.00 per hour for the first child in the family, \$3.00 per hour for the second child, and \$2.00 per hour for the third child. Please enclose a \$25.00 per child (up to \$50 per family) registration fee with your registration form to help offset the cost of supplies needed for this summer.

Please note our policies: Due to scheduling of staff, purchasing of snacks, and activity planning, we need to have your child(ren)'s care schedule by Thursday at 8AM of the week prior during Summer Care to guarantee a spot for your child(ren). Schedules can be emailed to Holly Masengarb at hmasengarb@dscsfredonia.org. Drop-ins are accepted if space is available. Email Holly to check for openings. During Summer Care, once schedules are received, you will be charged accordingly.

Divine Savior Catholic School will bill each family weekly for Summer Care. Payment is expected by its due date according to FACTS or it will be considered late. If you owe more than one week in back fees, service for your child will no longer be provided until you pay all past and current fees.

Divine Savior Parish will pay for all Summer Care students to attend VBS for when they are in attendance during that week. If your child will be using Summer Care during that week, you will still be billed according to your regular schedule, as the Summer Care students are still in the care of our staff during VBS.

If you have any question, please feel free to call us at 692-2141.

Thank you.

Lynn Sauer - Principal Holly Masengarb - Administrative Assistant

The Mission of Divine Savior Catholic School is to provide an environment for children to excel personally, academically and spiritually. Together we share in the mission of Divine Savior Parish to foster a faith-filled community where Catholic values are learned through prayer, service and love. Our goal is to use these values to develop lifelong learners and compassionate leaders.